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Welcome back! 

 
It has been lovely to welcome back all of our lovely children this week after 

the long Summer holiday and to say hello to all our new starters -  we hope 

they will be very happy with us here at Sacred Heart School. 

We look forward to working closely with you all again this year and I know 

that we can count on your support with helping the children with their  

learning at home, especially reading every night. We look forward to another 

exciting, happy and successful year.  

Please feel free to come in and chat to me if you have any worries or queries 

about anything or if you have any suggestions for how we could be even  

better! 

Have you got any questions, concerns or queries? Please don’t 

hesitate to come in and see us. 

After School Club 

Because of increasing number we have now moved after school club to Sacred 

Heart presbytery so that the children have more space to play. This is accessed 

through the gate in the nursery playground when you come to collect your 

child. The telephone number to contact After School Club between 3.30pm and 

5.30pm is 821498 

A reminder that it is available Monday - Friday from 3.15pm - 5.30pm. 

The cost, unfortunately, will be rising from  Monday 11th September to £2 per 

hour (£4 for the full session). This is to ensure that we do not run at a loss as 

we currently are. 

Breakfast club 

This remains in class 1 and is available from 7.45am - 8.30 am and the cost for 

this remains the same  - £1.50 

Dates for your diary: 

 

September 

Thursday 28th -   
MacMillan Coffee  
Morning / Roald Dahl 
Day 
 

October 

Friday 20th - break up 
for half term (non-

uniform day) 

Monday 30th  - school 
re-opens 

 

November 

Thursday 2nd -  
Halloween discos 
 
Wednesday 8th - Open 
Evening to discuss your 
child’s progress 
 
Week beg 13th - Book 
Week 

 

Wednesday 15th -  
Author visit 
 
 

December 
 

Tuesday 5th - Infant 
Nativity play 
 
Wednesday 6th - Junior 
Carol Service 

New Cashless System 

As from next week the school will be using a new cashless system similar to 

one already in place for school lunches. This means that everything (tuck shop, 

after school and breakfast club, lunches and nursery fees)  will all be booked 

and paid for online. Information regarding log in details will be  

texted to all parents soon. 

As a result of this we will now need to set a deadline for booking places so for 

Breakfast club the  deadline for booking a place is  3.30pm the day before and 

for After-school club the deadline must be 12.00 noon on the day. 

Nursery parents will be given details of how to pay Nursery fees at a later date.   

A new App which will enable parents to use this system more easily will be 

available soon—details to follow! 


